October 24, 2000

"Ma" Williams Manufactured Homes 6750 West Florida Avenue Hemet, California 92543

Dear "Ma" Williams,

My husband and I would like to say thank-you to everyone in the office and especially Mr. Williams for making our dreams come true.

With the help of Mr. Williams, Judy and Katie and all the other members of your office we were able to turn our dream into reality. Kevin and I walked into your office over a year ago with the hopes of buying property and putting one of your manufactured houses on it; little did we know what was in store for us. With the knowledge and assistance of everyone in the office, we were able to pull it off. When we had problems. All we had to do was to call Judy or Katie and they would find the solutions for us.

If anyone is ever considering a land/home package or needs to buy a manufactured home, we will recommend "Ma" Williams. People are always asking us, "How did you manage to put this land/home package together?" we proudly tell them "If it wasn't for "Ma" Williams and all their help, we couldn't have done it."

Thanks to everyone in the office from the bottom of our hearts.

Warmest Wishes.

Kevin and Nancy B.